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Subject: MEETING MINUTES, WOMG, NORTHEAST IOWA RADIO AMATEUR ASSOCIATION, ET AL
From: Richard Nelson (hoofprinthill@yahoo.com)
To: wOhhf@arrl.net;

hoofprinthilll @yahoo.com; AEOTB@THOMCS.COM; kfOmb@yahoo.com; mark.colby@gmail.com; dvernier@v—soft.com;
cubs50613@yahoo.com; kOlkradio@gmail.com; radioham@gmail.com; vettman1@gmail.com; ca50701@yahoo.com;
twidget111@gmail.com; ajschneider@mediacombb.net; curtis_wilson80@yahoo.com; mOhwa57@hotmail.co.uk;
WOALO@mchsi.com; gkorte@cfu.net; johnnyfpeacock@gmail.com; 3jOhh@arrl.net; kOcqh@yahoo.com; NOCF@cfiowa.net;
rengel61820711@aol.com; brandondavide@mchsi.com; roseker1@mchsi.com; stanlois@cfu.net; robert.decker@UNIl.edu;
tom.taylor@yahoo.com; mOhzt@hotmail.co.uk; WOEVA@cfu.net; CWRadio@cfu.net; ernie1553@iowatelecom.net;
ehenely@hotmail.com; plilja@cfu.net; wOhhf@arrl.net; SWLowe@gmail.com; drussell@gpgsecure.com;

Becec: JBJ59@MCHSIL.COM:; n0zyc@vftp.net; smrogers91@gmail.com; LLKlodt@msn.com; AKOM@arrl.net; kdOgfz@arrl.net;
briansradiorepair@gmail.com; mail@jordanweaver.com; paulynn97@yahoo.com; capconrad@cfu.net; krejchib@gmail.com;
KDOMBF@gmail.com; BRAND@CFU.NET; RICHARD@CFU.NET; kcOakj@arrl.net; KCOHLN@mchsi.com; blazeorg@butler—
bremer.com; NORWY@mchsi.com; JonesAllenM@johndeere.com; KCOKTV@cfu.net; jemKMOK@cfu.net;
g00py@yahoo.com; hoepfnercraig@gmail.com; WJOC@aol.com; kladage@butler—bremer.com; michele.devlin@uni.edu;
timswebsite@timschoenfelder.com; stummej@uni.edu; kglvi@aol.com; millspdt@mchsi.com; iij1995@mchsi.com;
Cleigh@cfu.net; ian.L.Carter@btinternet.com; karl.nu0t@gmail.com; KI4IPG@yahoo.com; donshirley@cedarnet.org;
motastro1@yahoo.com; w8nbc@arrl.net; kwhenely@gmail.com;

Date: Monday, January 27, 2014 3:34 PM

CQ CQ CQ DE wW@MG W@MG W@OMG K

I didn't make the beginning of the last club meeting, January 11, 2014,
so Scott Lowe (WA@TPN) graciously agreed to fill in for me as Secretary.
I am attaching a copy of the minutes he recorded. Thanks, Scott!

Also, in the Tlast week, the committee that was formed to plan a W@MG Swap
Meet met and fulfilled their planning mission. A site and date were
chosen, reservations made, and a flyer has been designed. The committee
is made up of Mark Colby (N8TwO), Stan Johnson (W@Sl), and myself. A .pdf
of the flyer is attached, also, which should explain all of the details.
It is planned to be an event similar to the Cedar Rapids "Junk-in-the-
Trunk" swap meet. You do not need to be a member of wWOMG to participate
in_the meet! Questions should be directed to swapmeet2014@wOmg.net.
Please share this with your friends.

Remember that VE testing will be done prior to the next meeting on
February 8th. Details are in the minutes.

I hope to see you all there.... bring a friend!

Dick Nelson, W@MG Secretary
wOhhf@arrl.net



